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Work on volume 38 (2004) was completed during 2005.  Copies are at the moment being sent to 

individual members.  Vol. 38 comprises five papers on both Greek and Roman topics, two by 

overseas scholars, three by Australian/New Zealand scholars.  We have printed 630 copies of 

volume 38, with 220 being for libraries and 360 for members. 

 

Production of this volume was not easy, for two reasons: first, contributors were not consistently 

conscientious in following Antichthon guidelines and, second, there were multiple difficulties 

with the Greek font that Antichthon uses (LaserGreek).  These problems were largely resolved.  

The editors wish to review these aspects of production. 

 

Work on volume 39 (2005) is well advanced.  This volume, with Marguerite Johnson as guest-

editor, will be a special number on Catullus with two international contributors and the rest from 

Australia/New Zealand.  We expect that this volume will be produced in the first half of 2006. 

 

We have accepted two papers for volume 40 (2006).  Four papers are currently being considered 

by referees. 

 

We would like to thank our referees for their excellent support over the year, and to encourage all 

scholars, particularly paper-presenters at this ASCS meeting and at ASCS-subsidised conferences 

to consider offering their papers to Antichthon.  We would particularly like to thank Frances 

Muecke for her assistance in delivering journal proofs to the printers. 

 

February 2006 Elizabeth Minchin and Peter Davis 


